
 

 

INTERNATIONAL AWARD-WINNING PHOTOGRAPHER 

SHARES HER EXPERTISE WITH CIVIC CLUB MEMBERS 

 

RICHMOND HILL, GA - December 7, 2016 – During the Rotary Club of Richmond Hill’s Dec. 

1 meeting, local international award-winning photographer Megan Myrick provided members 

with tips and tricks for taking better photos of children.  

 

The civic club, which meets weekly at the City Center in J.F. Gregory Park, welcomed the local 

business woman, who owns and operates Megan Myrick Photography, based in Richmond 

Hill. Attendees picked up plenty of pointers for creatively capturing the likeness of pint-sized 

moving targets – especially handy knowledge to have as the holidays approach – and posed 

various questions.  

 

Myrick and her assistant, Lauren Gable, specialize in newborn, maternity, baby, child and 

family photography around the Coastal Georgia area. Myrick strives to provides her clients with 

a custom portrait experience resulting in timeless, heirloom-quality art for families to cherish for 

years to come.  

 

A native of Washington state, Myrick and her family moved to Richmond Hill over three years 

ago due to her husband’s military service. He has since retired from the Army, but the family 

chose to make Richmond Hill their permanent home. Since laying down roots in Coastal 

Georgia, Myrick has made it a priority to give back to her community, and she regularly teams 

up with local charities to raise donations for people in need. Myrick recently partnered with 

United Way and Family Promise of Bryan County, donating partial proceeds from her 

Halloween and holiday themed sessions to help the two nonprofits.  

 



“Being heavily involved is extremely important to me and I always find happiness while doing 

it,” Myrick said. “Whether it’s presenting at local clubs and organizations, giving back to area 

residents in need, or sharing my photography knowledge with others during my Tiny Clicks 

classes, immersing myself in the community is so rewarding.” 

 

For those who are interested in Myrick’s photography tips but did not have the opportunity to 

attend her Rotary presentation, Tiny Clicks is a workshop offered by Myrick that teaches 

parents and young adults how to rely less on their cameras’ “auto” and “semi-auto” modes so 

they can begin to master exposure settings and shoot in manual mode. Participants receive a 

presentation manual that includes diagrams and examples for what they will learn as well as 

access to the private Facebook group where the learning and sharing continues. This class is 

limited to only five participants and is only offered four times a year so be sure to book a spot 

when registration is open.   

 

For more information about Megan Myrick Photography or her Tiny Clicks class, please visit 

www.meganmyrickphotography.com or call the studio at 912-200-5284. 

 

- ENDS – 

 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-272-

8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@francis.com at 912-429-3950 or the team at 912-417-LFPR 

(5377).  


